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Thought of the Week 
How lucky am I to have something that makes saying goodbye so hard. – A.A. Milne 

A Message from our Head of School 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

The year has flown by and we find ourselves saying goodbye 

to our Year 6 pupils. We are so proud of them and how they 

have risen to the challenges thrown at them through the year. 

From showing true resilience in their SATs preparations, to their 

courageous school journey participation and finally the 

creativity and ambition they displayed in their end of year 

performance. (You can see more HERE!) They have been 

wonderful role models for all of our school values. We know 

that they are ready and willing to stride confidently into year 7 

and wish them well for the journey ahead.  
 

I would like to take this opportunity to say THANK YOU to 

parents and carers for all the support they have given both to 

their children and to the school. I would also like to say THANK 

YOU to all the staff at DKH for their dedication and continued 

hard work. It is this shared commitment, to our children, which 

makes DKH a truly special place. 
 

I encourage parents and carers to continue to encourage 

their children to read this summer. You may even want to take 

part in the Summer Reading Challenge. You can find out more 

on the last page of this newsletter.  
 

Wishing our school community all of the very best for the 

summer. May it be a safe, healthy and happy one and 

whatever your plans are, may they be most enjoyable. 
 

We look forward to seeing you on Monday the 5th of 

September. 
 

Barbara Ghezzi 

Stop Breathe Think 
Stop Breathe Think was launched in 

November 2020 in response to the pandemic 

and in just one year, 810 young people 

received counselling support and 4878 

counselling sessions were delivered.  

 

Stop Breathe Think are offering FREE, remote 

(phone or online video) charity-funded 

counselling service. The service offers 

counselling to all 8 - 21 year olds and 

responds to all referrals within 24hrs, with no 

waiting lists. 

 

Students can self-refer HERE. 

 

Parents and carers can refer their children 

HERE. 

 

Sports Day 
Years 2 to 6 took part in their annual Sports Day event last Friday. It was wonderful to have parents and carers 

join us again for the first time in three years! You can see all the action, determination and smiles HERE, as well 

as our medal winners and the parent races! A huge thank you to Miss Reid, Mr Miller, Ms Howell and Tom for 

all of their hard work, which made this fantastic day possible. 

https://bit.ly/3PEVjcN
https://www.stopbreathethink.org.uk/young-person
https://www.stopbreathethink.org.uk/parent
https://bit.ly/3uY3NmN
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21.07.22 Last Day of School – 2pm finish 

01.09.22 Staff INSET Day – No children 

02.09.22 Staff INSET Day – No children 

05.09.22 Children return to school – Autumn Term 

08.08.22 Year 5 Meet the Teacher  session 

09.009.22 Year 6 Secondary School Transition meeting 

12.09.22 Year 6 Meet the Teacher session 

13.09.22 Roald Dahl Day 

14.09.22 Year 1 and 2 Meet the Teacher session 

15.09.22 Year 3 and 4 Meet the Teacher session 

16.09.22 Jeans for Genes Day 

Charles’s Friday Facts 
By Charles, Year 3 

Did you know that most geckos don’t have 

eyelids so they lick their eyes to keep them 

clean and wet? 

Did you know that the tokay gecko croaks “to-

kay” and that is how it got its name? 

You can learn more about geckos  HERE!  

 

If your child is good with deadlines and would like to 

contribute to the newsletter, please speak with Barbara 

Ghezzi, Head of School. 

Congratulations! 
Congratulations to Hannah in Hazel Class who 

passed her grade 5 piano exam. She has 

worked incredibly hard and we are all very 

proud of her. We understand from Hannah’s 

piano teacher that Hannah is her youngest 

student to have ever passed grade 5. Well 

done Hannah! 

https://kids.nationalgeographic.com/animals/reptiles/facts/gecko
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This summer, visit your local library this summer to complete the Summer Reading Challenge 

You need to read 6 books to complete the challenge. You can register at any library from Saturday 9th July 

and have until Sunday 11th September to finish. For each book you read you will collect stickers, prizes and 

receive a medal and a certificate for completing the challenge. 
 

If you read more than 6 books you will be entered into a special prize draw to win an Android tablet! 

This year the theme is Gadgeteers, meet the characters who are learning that science is all around them. 

Whether you like baking, music or helping the environment, you can use your imagination to make something 

new. 

Find out more on the website https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/  

Events are taking place in all Southwark libraries throughout the summer. You can see all the listings on the 

Southwark Presents What’s on diary or ask at your local library https://www.southwark.gov.uk/events-culture-

and-heritage  

Discover Racing 
Enjoy a free day of racing with your family. The racing industry would like to invite you and your family to come 

racing and experience a great day out including a behind the scenes tour. Find out more at 

https://discoverracing.co.uk/   

Will Your Child be in Year 6 This September? 
As we say our goodbyes, we are already starting to think about next year and the Year 6 School Journey in 

the summer term, 2023.  

 

If your child will be in Year 6 this September, please complete the google form below so we can get a better 

understanding of your views for next year's Year 6 residential trip. Thank you to the parents and carers who 

have already responded. 

Please complete this form by 8th August 2022. 

CLICK HERE FOR TO SHARE YOUR VIEWS 

 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
https://www.southwark.gov.uk/events-culture-and-heritage
https://www.southwark.gov.uk/events-culture-and-heritage
https://discoverracing.co.uk/
https://forms.gle/JMCUKipBBzdenbwo8
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